
June 16, 2008 

Judah Oil, LLC 
P O Box 568 

Artesia, NM 88211-0568 

Dear Sir: 

We, here at Key Energy Services, are very supportive of your decision to put 
into operation another salt water disposal well. With the amount of 
production water in the area to be disposed of, another facility would be 
extremely helpful for us to conduct our business more efficiently. 
Continually, we haul to the existing disposals in the area to find they are full 
or that there are trucks backed up waiting to unload. Another disposal well 
would help alleviate the pressure on existing wells and again help us to do 
our job more efficiently. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Perry 
Key Energy Services, Inc. 
District Manager 
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JIM'S WATER SERVICE OF NEW MEXICO 
A DIVISION OF J»M'5 WATBH SERVICE OF COLOIUDO, INC. 

11413 US HlOBWAV 82 
P.O. Box 1387 

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO, 88211-1387 

June 24,2008 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Jim's Water Service of New Mexico feels that there is a need for a public disposal east of 
Artesia, NM due to the limited public disposal's available to tucking companies at tlie 
present time. 

TBUEPKOiVE! (505) 748-13S2 
FACSIMILE: (505) 746-3227 COMPLETE Oa FIELD SBHVICRS 

Sincerely, 

Dimas Herrera 
General Manager/Vice President 
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RGB, LLC Trucking 
PO Box 5164 

Carlsbad, NM 88221 
(505) 361-9142 

June 16, 2008 

Judah Oil, LLC 
James Campanella 
PO Box 568 

Artesia, NM 88211-0568 

Mr. Campanella, 
I would like to express the need for an additional disposal facility. There is a 
strong need for an additional salt water disposal well. With the steady rise in fuel 
costs, an additional well would bring considerable savings in these fuel costs. 

I look forward to working with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Betancourt 
Owner 


